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TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Fleet Vehicles – Cars 

  

The Department of General Services, Procurement Division (DGS-PD) is pleased to 
announce the award of the new Statewide Contract (SC) for a midsize electric vehicle. The 
SC is as follows:  

Contract No. Contractor Name 

Link 1-20-23-10I Tesla Inc. 

User Instructions and Contract Pricing are available on Cal eProcure. Click on the contract 
number above to access contract details. 

This SC is considered an Environmentally Preferable Purchasing (EPP) or “green” 
contract. Zero emission vehicles translate into cleaner air for all of us. They dramatically 
reduce tailpipe pollution from vehicles and also reduce energy consumption and 
greenhouse gases. Visit the DGS Buying Green Website for additional EPP information.  

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

Eugene Shemereko 

Eugene.Shemereko@dgs.ca.gov 

(916) 376-3802  

 

https://www.caleprocure.ca.gov/PSRelay/ZZ_PO.ZZ_CTR_SUP_CMP.GBL?Page=ZZ_CTR_SUP_PG&Action=U&SETID=STATE&CNTRCT_ID=1-20-23-10I
https://www.dgs.ca.gov/PD/Resources/Find-EPP-Goods-and-Services
mailto:Eugene.Shemereko@dgs.ca.gov

